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Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I as a 45 plus year resident of Texas, and an active
volunteer now  with several civic and charitable
organizations I implore our state representatives
to stop the effort in early redistricting efforts. We
have rules designed to redistrict as population
changes occur and are just and needed at those
times. This trying to manipulate districts to
provide an advantage for one political party or
another is totally unnecessary and does not
warrant the effort of our politicians and is not
what the citizens of Texas are interested in. Our
legislature should be working on solving serious
problems such as, using state excesses in income
to fund electric grid and power distribution
problems, correcting inadequate warning and
emergency preparedness in Kerr county which
allowed excessive loss of life, operating within a
fiscal budget providing necessary money to our
schools especially in light of the federal
government offloading their responsibilities onto
the state. Operating more efficiently so property
taxes are not unbearable for the indigent causing
loss of homes while working for unsustainable
wages. This would be a better use of our
legislative efforts than worrying about managing
sexual preferences and medical conditions for our
children’s health and keeping different gender
children out of our restrooms, sport activities and
our military.  Spending resources to change lines
of districting to influence our elections, etc. etc.

Please start representing the interests of your
constituencies and stop representing your own
political interest. Please stop any efforts to



change districting based on political advantages
and wait until the rules and population changes to
warrant this effort.

Regards,
John Barry




